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 17rd March 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring  

Issue 9  

Let every light shine 

Stars of the week: 
Wrens: Betsy for her 
amazing reading on Bug 
Club.  
Owls: Charlie for great 
work in science 

Skylarks: Katelyn for 
lots of effort in all her 
work 
Kestrels: Liam for 
amazing maths results. 

Writers of the 

week: 

Wrens: Daisy 

Owls: Connor 

Skylarks: Gracie 

Kestrels: Elizabeth 

Winners!! Newton 

(red house) have a 

non-school uniform 

day Monday 20th 
 

 

 

Red Nose Day- Friday 24th March 

To support Comic Relief we will be having a swap day. The children 
can come to school dressed as adults and the adults will come to 

school dressed as children. We are suggesting a £1 donation for 
dressing up, this will go towards the cause.  
The children will also be working together to produce a school joke 

book. Each child will write their own joke to be included in the book. 
There will be a competition for the best cover design and the children 

will win a prize if theirs is picked. These books will be on sale after 
sharing assembly and at playtime they will be priced at £1.50 and all 
proceeds will go to Comic Relief. If you would like to purchase a book, 

please send the money in a named envelope with ‘joke book’ on 
the front. 
 

 
 

 

 Dates for you diary 

Tuesday 21st March: Kestrels’ Gooderstone Gathering 9.05am in hall 

Friday 24th March: Red nose day- dress up as an adult 

Wednesday 29th March: Easter service 9am in the church (all welcome) 

Wednesday 29th March: Easter Fair 3.30-5pm 

Friday 31st March: Last day of term 

Friday 21st April: EACH coffee morning after sharing assembly.  

 

 

This week’s 

Worship theme: 
Disciples   

SIAMS Inspection.  
On Monday 13th March we had our Statutory Inspection of 
Anglican and Methodist Schools. The inspection went well but we 

won’t be able to share the judgement until it is confirmed. We 
would like to say a big thank you to those parents that spoke to 

the inspector. The children did us proud and showed what kind, 
honest and respectful children they are.  
 

Easy Fundraising  
The friends have signed up for the easy fundraising which means that 

whenever you buy anything online you could collect a free donation 
for Gooderstone Church of England Primary Academy. It’s really 
simple, all you have to do is head to 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/focoepa/ and sign up for 
free. Thank you for your support.  

 
 

 

Nits 
We have had quite a few reported 

case of head lice. Please check 
your children’s hair and treat 
them if necessary.  
 

 

Gooderstone Gathering. 

Don’t forget that Kestrels’ Gathering is next on Tuesday 21st March 

Mother’s day 

Friends have been 

busy creating gifts for 

Mother’s Day. If you 

would like one please 

send £1 in a named 

envelope with your 

child on Friday 24th 

March 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/focoepa/

